
 

REMINDER: If you have changed Creden2alist, Prac2ce Managers, address, pay to’s, please no2fy ASPA of these changes 
as quickly as possible. If a Member does not wish to con2nue with ASPA, please send a leDer sta2ng the date they wish to 
term. ASPA can not assume that non payment of dues means a Member does not wish to con2nue, please send a term 
leDer to ASPA.  

ASPA has partnered with UHC Spectrum, this is a free primary care support program designed to help with transi2ons of 
care, pharmacy management, and referral management to help your pa2ents stay on track with their health plans. 
United Healthcare Care Coordina2on is a no-cost, no-obliga2on benefit for your prac2ce. Contact Jennifer 
Urbonas@uhc.comor by phone at 303-993-1716. A flyer providing more informaton will be sent soon. 

Arizona Medical Group Management Associa<on (AzMGMA) has been your MGMA state chapter since 1994 with a 
dedicated focus on professional development of our members through educa2on, networking, and advocacy to maximize 
the profitability of your prac2ce. Different from na2onal MGMA, AzMGMA focuses not only on what is happening 
na2onally, but also what is happening locally to impact your prac2ce. For only $100 a year, your prac2ce will have access 
to the following and more:  

1. Monthly educa2onal webinars (no charge for members)  
2. Scaling and Adap2ng Your Prac2ce in 2021 
3. Cyber Crime in 2021 and How Covid Has Affected Companies 
4. AZ Legisla2ve Update 
5. Preparing for Evalua2on and Management Changes in 2021 

• Quarterly in-person events (to be resumed) for networking and colleague exchange 
• AzMGMA Annual Conference at a discounted rate 

• Opportunity to serve on AzMGMA CommiDees to help determine how best to support prac2ces 

ASPA has entered into a contract with Prospect Medical Systems, a na2onal IPA to allow our Members access to 
contracts which are value based that ASPA does not have current access to.  Providers will be able to choose which plans 
they want to par2cipate in (Opt-In). Example of possible plans:  SCAN; Cigna; Aetna; Bright Health; United and Wellcare. 
The Opt-In for Prospect has been faxed and emailed to all of our Members, if you did not receive this, please contact 
Karen Ellington at karen@azspa.com. Prospect Medical will be holding a webinar to provide informa2on. ASPA 
encourages you to aDend this webinar on Thursday, July 22, 2021 at 12:00 to 1:00.  Please contact 
Jaime.Melkonoff@prospectmedical.com for a link to the webinar.  

Remember to visit the ASPA website to learn about upcoming events, classifieds, our Strategic Partners and more. Visit 
hDps://azspa.com/ 

If you have any ques2ons or concerns, please feel free to reach out to Karen Ellington at 602-265-2524 ext 210 or by 
email at karen@azspa.com 

Thank you for being an ASPA Member.
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